
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Friday, December 11, 2020. 
 
This message is a reminder: 
 
In lieu of our Annual Turkey Dinner this year, Home & School will 
be serving pizza, a treat bag (including a drink) and dessert.  This is  
free for all students and staff. The pizza will be served in their class  
bubble and will be served on the following days: 
 
Monday, December 14th – K-2 Students 
Tuesday, December 15th – Gr. 3-5 students 
Wednesday, December 16th – Gr. 6-8 Students 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx  
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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